What Could Spellbind an Audience Like This?



Only a Meeting of the Board of Education

Seven hardworking citizens completed another year of policy making for Wayzata School District 284. The Board of Education, the elected officers who wrestled with salaries, taxes, and athletics, concluded a demanding, yet often thankless job.

Board Chairman William Young announced he was moving from the community and would

retire in July. Other officers were: Arthur Bauer, Vice Chairman; Jean Mitchell, Clerk; and John Fischer, Treasurer. Directors were: Col. Robert Elliott, Dr. Fred Celeman, and William Jones.

These citizens worked directly with the district's chief administrator, Dr. Robert Snyder, Superintendent of Schools.



For Board Chairman William Young it was a year demanding resolution and patience.